The Senate Minute: Digital Audio File Script on HB 1891
A concept referred to as “paycheck protection” receives Missouri Senate approval.
Several hours were spent on Tuesday debating House Bill 1891, which would prohibit any public employee from being required to pay dues or other fees to a labor organization.
During discussion, Sen. Bob Onder of Lake St. Louis told his colleagues he does not believe “outside factors” should be able to take money from someone’s paycheck without that person’s approval…
Onder 1 / Runs :09 / OC: condition of employment.
“Public unions are essentially taking their members’ money, coercing their dues contributions — coercing political contributions — as a condition of employment.”
Senator Jill Schupp of Creve Coeur believes government should not interject itself into this matter…
Schupp 2 / Runs :09 / OC: being taken care of.
[bookmark: _GoBack]“Why is there such a fear of people getting together to do the best that they can for employees, to support employees being taken care of?” 
House Bill 1891 now returns to the Missouri House of Representatives.
Reporting for the Missouri Senate, I’m Dean Morgan.
